
We are looking forward to our Year 6 children returning from their residential 

trip this afternoon. We cannot wait to hear about their personal achievements 

from this week. They have all had the opportunity to take part in a number of 

activities including Trapeze, Giant Swing, Archery, Rifle shooting and Zip Wire. 

A big thank you to the six staff members who have given up their time this 

week to make this experience possible. I am sure the children have made 

memories which will last a lifetime.  

Next week,  we will be on 

WEEK 1 of our school 

menu, which you can view 

on our website. 



A huge well done to Year two for their fantastic Harvest performances this week. All chil-

dren spoke with confidence and sang with enthusiasm and we were all so proud of them. 

Thank you to all the family members who came along to watch the performances and for 

your lovely feedback, we are so pleased that you enjoyed it.  

 

We will be collecting harvest items for our local foodbank from Monday (until the end of the 

school day Wednesday)  

We are grateful for donations in the following categories:  

Packet rice  

Packet pasta  

Tinned meat  

Tinned fish  

Tinned fruit  

Long-life milk  

Tea  

Coffee  

Tinned vegetables  

Tinned potatoes  

Tinned tomatoes  

Pasta sauce  

We are also grateful to receive donations of toiletry items - shower gel, deodorant, sham-
poo, toothpaste and toothbrushes, and feminine hygiene products. 

 



On Friday 11th October 2024 Year Two visited Layer 

Marney Tower as part of their The Great Fire of Lon-

don topic. The children took part in four workshops 

throughout the day and got to the climb the tower—

all 99 steps up and 99 steps down. The weather was 

beautiful which meant we could all enjoy a picnic 

lunch outside.  

The tower staff commented on how impressed they 

were with the children’s knowledge of historical facts 

linked with the topic and commended them on their 

behaviour.– well done Year Two.  





On Tuesday 15th October, eight children from Years 3 and 4 attended an art ex-

hibition at St Andrew’s Church with Mrs Playle. They participated in an engaging 

art workshop inspired by the exhibition Trials and Tribulations by Leigh-on-Sea-

based artist John Paul Barrett. He is known for his mixed media paintings, ex-

ploring modern interpretations of Eastern European religious iconography, which 

provided the foundation for the workshop. 

The children learned the technique of box gridding, a method used to scale im-

ages up or down. Using this technique, they created their own portraits of Jesus 

based on John Paul Barrett’s artwork, focusing on drawing one square at a time 

to complete the full image.  

In addition, the children were introduced to the concept of using dark and light 

colours to create contrast, helping them understand how to add depth and di-

mension to their portraits. The workshop was a wonderful opportunity for them 

to develop new artistic skills while connecting with a unique style of art.  

Well done to Harry and Oliver for their achievements outside of school in football 

and Martial Arts. 












